
 
 

10th Anniversary Reunion Lunch 
Saturday, 4th September 2021 

 
LOGISTICAL DETAILS 

 
The Reunion will start at 12pm, where drinks will be served in the Bar followed by lunch in Hall. Guests 
will be invited to make their way to their seats for lunch at 12.45pm. Lunch is expected to be served at 
1.00pm.  
 
Parking  
If you have been issued with a parking permit it will be attached to your final details email. Please print 
your permit and display it on your dashboard. The Porters will have a full list of all those given 
permission to park. Upon arrival at the Garden Hostel car park, please ring the buzzer and give your 
name – the gate will then be opened for you. Please understand that your permit does not guarantee 
you a space. If the Garden Hostel car park is full please use the neighbouring field, or go to the King’s 
Field car park (see College parking map). 
 
In the unlikely event that Members are unable to park in College there a number of car parks in and 
around Cambridge, including the Grand Arcade car park on Corn Exchange Street and Park Street car 
park: www.cambridge.gov.uk/ccm/navigation/transport-and-streets/car-parks/.  
 
Access to King’s 
For those arriving via the College front gate please note that it is locked (due to reduced visitors), 
please ring the bell and a Porter will admit you. 
 
If you are arriving through the back gate the gate will be staffed from 11.30am – 1.00pm. If you arrive 
after 1.00pm we ask that you walk around to the Front Gate and enter via the Porters’ Lodge (staffed 
24hrs).  
 
Dress code 
The dress code for the lunch is casual.  
 
Visiting the Chapel (no charge to Members) 
Please pre-book a slot to visit the Chapel here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/30579734148  
 
Other Facilities 
College Bar: The Bar is open on Saturday from 12.00pm for card sales only  
Servery: Please note the servery is not open for dinner during vacation time 
 
Payments & Refunds 
If you need to cancel your booking please do so at least 7 days prior to the event to receive a refund. 
In the event of the reunion being cancelled or postponed due to Covid-19 restrictions full refunds will 
be given. 
 
Departure 
The back gate (on Queen’s Road) and Webb’s Court gate have now been fitted with exit buttons. The 
front gate also has an exit panel to open the door (see signs). Guests staying in College 
accommodation will be issued with access cards and keys to operate the gates (including the Fellows’ 
Garden). 
 
The telephone numbers for local taxi companies are: 
Panther: 01223 715715 (free phone 0800 977 5761 from a landline) 
Camcab: 01223 704704 

http://www.cambridge.gov.uk/ccm/navigation/transport-and-streets/car-parks/
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